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June 9, 2022 
 
Compliance Advice Letter No. 829 
 
 
The Public Utilities Commission of the State of Colorado 
1560 Broadway, Suite 250 
Denver, Colorado 80202 
 
 

The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Black Hills Colorado Electric, LLC, d/b/a Black 
Hills Energy (“Black Hills” or the “Company”) are sent to you for filing in compliance with 
Decision No. R22-0316 issued in Proceeding No. 21AL-0650E (the “Decision”), the requirements 
of the Public Utilities Law and the applicable rules of the Public Utilities Commission of the State 
of Colorado, including Rule 1210, 4 Colorado Code of Regulations 723-1.  The following tariff 
sheets are attached: 
 

Colorado P.U.C. No. 11 
 

Colorado P.U.C Sheet 
Number 

Title of Sheet Cancels Colorado P.U.C. 
Sheet Number 

Original Sheet No. 97A OFF-SITE NET METERING 
SERVICE ELECTRIC 

 

Original Sheet No. 97B OFF-SITE NET METERING 
SERVICE (CONTINUED)  

ELECTRIC 

 

Original Sheet No. 97C OFF-SITE NET METERING 
SERVICE (CONTINUED) 

ELECTRIC 

 

Original Sheet No. 97D OFF-SITE NET METERING 
SERVICE (CONTINUED) 

ELECTRIC 

 

 
This compliance filing is made in accordance with the Decision authorizing the 

implementation of a standard offer program for the interconnection of off-site customer-owned 
distributed generation as reflected in the statutory change enacted in Senate Bill 21-261.  The 
compliance tariffs concurrently filed are consistent with the Second Amended Tariffs approved by 
the Decision and attached as Appendix A to the Decision, and the findings, conclusions, and 
directives in the Decision.        

Co
lo

ra
do

 PU
C E

-Fi
lin

gs
 Sy

st
em



Public Utilities Commission 
June 9, 2022 
Page 2 
 
Compliance Advice Letter No. 829 
 
 

 
Improving life with energy 

www.blackhillscorp.com 

 
Black Hills requests that the tariff sheets accompanying this compliance advice letter 

become effective June 14, 2022.   
 
Please send copies of all notices, pleadings, correspondence, and other documents 

regarding this filing to the following: 
 

Dan Ahrens 
Manager, Regulatory & Finance 
dan.ahrens@blackhillscorp.com 
Phone: 303-566-3374 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
BLACK HILLS ENERGY 
 
/s/ Dan Ahrens 
 
Dan Ahrens 
Manager – Regulatory & Finance 
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